WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin@whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.whitmorepark.org/</u>

Twitter: @whitmore_park

Dear Parents and Carers,

Celebrate reading and purchase books from our Book Fair!

The Book Fair will be arriving in school on Wednesday 10th November for one week, with hundreds of new children's books to browse and buy. There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from and with prices starting from only £2.99, there's sure to be a book for everyone.

Your child will have an opportunity over the course of the week to visit the book fair and create a wish list of books they would like to purchase.

Due to Covid restrictions, parents will not be able to attend, therefore with this letter, there is:

- An order form to complete at home and send back to school once the payment has been made.
- A link for you to browse the option of books to purchase travelling-books-invitation-autumn-2021-2028914.pdf (scholastic.co.uk)
- Payment Link to pay online:
 Parent payments Travelling Book Fairs (scholastic.co.uk)

Once we have received confirmation and payment of your order, we will send the books home with your child. Don't forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library.



With kind regards,

Mrs Sandhu and Mr Johnston (English Team)









